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Q. p
February 03, 1993

Mr. Brian Lamb

Chairman & Chief Executive Officer
C-SPAN

Suite 650

400 North Capital Street, NW
Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

on behalf of the students of [ GGG
would like to express my deepest appreciation to you for enabling us
to participate in the Close Up program in Washington, D.C. We
participated in the program with students from all over the United
States.

The activities planned for us were interesting and educational.
Being able to attend and participate in the Inauguration of our
President was a once in a life time experience. We also learned a lot
from the many new friends we made from other parts of the United
States.

The week was unforgettable, and we know that without your interest
and support, participation in the program would not have been
possible. Many thanks to you for making it available to us. We hope
that you will continue to support Close Up so that others will be
able to see and learn firsthand how our government operates.

Thank you agai

Sincerely,






